
AYLESFORD PARISH COUNCIL 

COUNCIL MEETING 

17 NOVEMBER 2020 

 

Council Notice Boards 

Following the decision to replace 8 existing Noticeboards with new Aluminium noticeboards 

similar in size to the current noticeboards, three quotations were sought and the following 

prices received and reported to Policy and Resources Committee on 3 November:- 

Fitzpatrick Woolmer - £10428 

Greenbarnes – £5513.88 

Townscape - £11974.25 

At that meeting Members agreed that before making a final decision that they would wish to 

see a picture of the proposed notice board from each company and also to be informed of the 

colours that were available so that each ward could chose their own colour.  It was also 

agreed that this should be reported to this Council meeting for a final decision 

Firstly, the common theme with each of these manufacturers is that they produce them in the 

same 6 colours and a chart showing these colours is attached to this report.  Additionally, all 

the notice boards have been priced for a head board with Aylesford Parish Council printed on 

it though not all the pictures showing the model has that feature. 

Fitzpatrick Woolmer – Their notice board is different to the other 2 manufacturers in that 

theirs is made of stainless steel and is slightly smaller being 841mm wide x 594mm high.  A 

picture showing their style of notice board is attached. 

Greenbarnes – This notice board is aluminium and its size is 980mm wide x 830 high.  A 

picture showing their style of notice board is attached. 

Townscape - This notice board is aluminium and its size is 980mm wide x 830 high.  A 

picture showing their style of notice board is attached. 

Members are asked to consider the above and decide which company they wish to approve 

and to give an indication of colour.  

   

 

 


